

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

October 28, 2015

G. Kotsifas

Managing Director, Development and Compliance Services and Chief Building Official

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on October 27, 2015 resolved:

12. That the matter of a proposed chaining/tethering/penning of dogs by-law BE REFERRED to the Civic Administration for review and consideration, with a report back at a future meeting of the Community and Protective Services Committee; and

it being noted that the Community and Protective Services Committee received a communication dated September 18, 2015, and heard a verbal delegation from V. Van Linden, Director, Animal Alliance of Canada, and received a communication dated October 16, 2015, from Vera van Diepen, with respect to this matter. (12/11/CPSC)

C. Saunders City Clerk

cc: O. Katolyk, Chief, Municipal Law Enforcement Services

H. Chapman, Manager, Municipal Law Enforcement Services
Chair and Members, Animal Welfare Advisory Committee

CPSC Deferred

bmercier<u>@london.ca</u> www.london.ca